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Dear Parents,

Our new academic year starts from April 2024. After a great deal of thought and
deliberation our school management and staff has decided to change the uniform for
standard VI to XII. This is in keeping with all our CJM schools in North India. This step
has been taken for the convenience, comfort and well being of the students.

We are confident that this change will be a positive step towards the safety of our girl
child. The uniform will be available from Navjeevan Uniforms Ambala Cantt.

Kindly ensure that the purchase of any new school uniform is with consideration to
the above information.

Thank you and hoping for your kind support.

e Gl

Principal

Convent of Jesus & Mary
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